

Tuesday 5th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are truly amazed at how well everyone has returned to school and how quickly we are managing to make up for the disrupted education that all children have experienced.

Next week, we would like to welcome you into the school for a parental information and support meeting. Staff will share with you key expectations for your child's year group and key stage as well as an overview of our curriculum. These meetings will also provide you with information regarding how you can support your child's learning journey.

The meetings will be held in the school hall, beginning at 5pm and lasting approximately thirty minutes.

Monday 11th October - EYFS (FS1 and FS2) Tuesday 12th October - Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Wednesday 13th October - Key Stage 2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6)

Please indicate below whether you will be attending our parental information evening or not. We will provide a summary of the information shared and ensure that those who were unable to attend receive this.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do speak to staff on the playground before or after school. Alternatively, ring the school on 01482 825625. We are always happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Coldham	
Head of School	

Name of child:..... Year group:.....

I/we will/will not (delete as appropriate) be able to attend the relevant information evening for my child.

Name of those attending:.....

St Mary Queen of Martyrs Voluntary Catholic Academy Nidderdale, Hull, HU7 4BS

Tel. 01482 825625 Email. admin@smqhull.org www.smqhull.org

Executive Head/CEO. Mrs Michelle Ryan @stmaryqueenofm

Head of School Mrs Cate Coldham

